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Given OFRI's complete negligence in providing balanced information vis a vis timber 

harvest in Oregon, most egregiously manifest in their efforts to suppress valid 

scientific research that runs counter to the wishes of the timber industry which they 

so obviously serve, OFRI should be completely disbanded and those now serving on 

their board barred from participating in a new version (under a new name) that 

actually lives up to the charge OFRI has been entrusted with. 


